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May 21, 2015 

     

 

Troy Olson 

TV Eklund 

1048 Payne Ave, Ste B 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL: troy@superiorclassic.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1048 Payne Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 5, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended withholding her recommendation until she looks at 

the ordinance regarding the roll-dumpster issue.  She consulted with the City Attorney and 

looked at the ordinance and she recommended that this be referred to the Board of Zoning 

Appeals.  The contact person you need to talk to is Wendy Lane.  Her number is 651-266-9081. 

 

This matter will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda on Wednesday, June 3, 2015 at 

5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers to be referred to BZA. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Wayne Spiering 

 

  

 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:troy@superiorclassic.com

